
Elders 

 Mark Freeman Gary Erwin 

 Raymond Walker  Butch Merriman 

 Elton Stubblefield John Rowe 

 

Deacons 

Involvement & Greeting Brian Lee 

Fellowship Tim Riggs 

Sound Mark Jetton 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde 

Administration Ryan Coleman 

Communication Anthony Dozier 

Building & Grounds Ken Purvis, Doug Tucker 

Local Evangelism Troy Conrad, Chuck Bryant 

Special Ministries Dan Gray, Nathan Ingram 

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden, John Oliverio 

Finance Jeff Fleming, Brandon Smith 

Youth Todd Watrous, Matt Hemphill 

Sharing Bradley Welborn, Kyle Gordley 

Education Quinn Tolbert, Morgan Whatley 

Worship Bill Malone, Scott Blake, Brant Mathis 

Ministers 

Pulpit Ken Stegall 

Youth  

Bible Class Coordinators 

Pre-School & Elementary  

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Youth  

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Rose De Pena 

Supported Mission Works 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Director of Development-Bear          

 Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Uganda School of Evangelism 

Eastern European Missions 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Arms of Hope 

Cherokee Home for Children 

Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

Olive Branch Ministries—Peru 

Sunny Glen Children’s Home 

Hannah’s Hope—Cambodia 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE  TODAY 

March  16, 2014 8:00 AM Service 10:30 AM Service 

Hosts 
Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Sound Booth Mark Jetton Gary LeMaire 

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

First Prayer Tim Riggs Steven Long 

Communion 
Coordinator 

Pedro Salazar Larry Brabham 

Communion Prayer Brent Foster Pat Higginson 

Second Prayer & 
Scripture Reading 

Brett Rodriguez Sam Bradley 

Closing Remarks Gary Erwin Butch Merriman 

Nursery Shauna Foster Kaye Shock 

Lead Coordinator Alberto De Pena Matt Fitzgerald 

TODAY 

8:00 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

9:30 AM 

 

 

 

Bible Class (offered for all age groups). See a greeter for more details. 

 

Adult Classes 
“Chosen by God: A Study of Election” by Chris Freeze 

Location:  Auditorium 

 

“A Study of Jonah” by Bradley Welborn 

Location: Magnolia Rm. 

 

“It’s a Whole New Ballgame - A Study of Hebrews” by Marty Miller 

(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 

Location:  Annex Room B107  

 

“2 Peter & Other Textual Studies” by John Rowe  

(Singles & Young Professionals) 

Location: Annex Rm 208 

10:30 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Sunday, March 9, 2014 

8:00 AM Worship  200 

Class 365 

10:30 AM Worship 246 

6:00 PM Worship 178 

Contribution $20,690.32 

Wednesday, March 12,  2014 

7:00 PM Bible Class 216 

MARCH 16, 2014 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

MORNING WORSHIP 8:00 & 10:30 AM 

EVENING WORSHIP 6:00 PM 

TUESDAY 

LADIES BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

WEDNESDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 7:00 PM 

THURSDAY 

COMMUNITY BIBLE CLASS 10:00 AM 

WHERE TO FIND US 

7300 CROWNRIDGE DRIVE 

THE WOODLANDS, TX  77382 

PHONE/VOICEMAIL: 936-273-0010 

METRO LINE: 936-321-8919 

FAX: 936-273-0012 

EMAIL:  

INFORMATION@WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

 

ON THE WEB: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

JOIN OUR E-PRAYER MINISTRY 

FOR DETAILS VISIT: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG/PRAYER 

BULLETIN REQUESTS MUST  

BE SUBMITTED BY NOON THURSDAY 

ALL   MEMBERS  

PLEASE   PUT   YOUR 

COMPLETED 

ATTENDANCE   CARD 

IN THE 

COLLECTION PLATE  

 
Old and New 

 

  For some years of our life we live by what we were taught by our early 
teachers – parents, close relatives and teachers at school. Some folks stop 
there. “That’s good enough for me.” But we likely find some of those 
theories may have been overly simplistic. Perhaps they were true… as far 
as they went.  

  We also discover that not all opinions are equal. Some have been tainted 
w/ignorance or prejudice. 

  The standard upon which we base our decisions and live our lives 
evolves as we grow and mature. Along the way we revise… perhaps even 
reject some of the things we were taught earlier in our life.  

  A couple of observations about this process: 

#1 – Don’t unnecessarily burn bridges to your past. There might be 
something back there that you realize you desperately need some day. In 
case you don’t know it, arrogance burns bridges. Humility builds them.  

#2 – Be sure that your “new discovery” is more valuable (and accurate) 
than what you’re replacing. The prodigal son wasted a great deal of not 
only his own life and resources, but his father’s as well. His father would 
have been justified in greeting him with the same words the selfish, rich 
farmer heard – “You fool…!” 

  As you form the basis for your life-decisions, there is a valuable princi-
ple you would do well to remember - “There is nothing new under the 
sun.” When you think you have discovered a new truth (if it is in fact 
true), it’s not new. It just has a new name. So consider God’s admoni-
tion: “Do not remove the old landmarks.” 

  As you build your life, remember – not everything old is bad; not eve-
rything new is good… and vice versa. 

 -Ken Stegall 

VOLUME XXII—ISSUE 11 



MARCH SHARING PANTRY NEEDS 
We need any donations. 

Please leave donations in the far stairwell of the     
Education Building. 
 

Pasta sauces (jar/can/dry mix)  
Any tomato products.  

BIBLE BUILDERS 

“Be strong and courageous. Do not be 

afraid.” Joshua 1:9 

We will have a meal this Wednesday 

evening. Please come join us. 

BASIC Ministry  

Youth/Parent Meeting: Sunday, March 
 23rd at 4:30 PM will be a Youth Group meeting for 
 both parents and youth in the TNT room. Topics are 
 Youth minister search, assistance with Youth events 
 (i.e. Senior Banquet, SNL) & summer plans. 

Youth Devo: Sunday, March 23rd, after evening 
 services 7:30-8:45 PM. Ladies bring desserts and 
 gentlemen please bring drinks. 

Q&A Camp Wyldewood: Sunday evening, 
 March 23rd, Robert Powell with Camp Wyldewood, 
 Searcy, AR will be visiting WOCC. This is his annual 
 visit for any Q&A about summer camp. 

Sunday Night Live (SNL): 
 March 30th from 4-7:00 PM at 
 Deerpark.  

Eastern European Mission (EEM)  
April 10, 2014                                   

 

Nearly 3 million children can study the Bible in their public 
schools in Russia and Ukraine 

EEM would like to share the incredible things that God is 
doing in Eastern Europe.  

Please join EEM’s benefit event. Hors d’oeuvres, desserts 
and program begin at 7 PM. Attire is business casual.  

Lanier Theological Library 
14130 Hargrave Road 
Houston, TX 77070 

 
See signup sheet in the foyer or contact Frank Farr at 713-
504-1070, ffarr@eem.org or the EEM office at 800-486-

1818, www.eem.org  

Music License Reporting 

 As part of the requirements for our CCLI license, 
WOCC is currently in a reporting period for the use of 
songs. 

 If you have/will lead singing or use any music with 
the PowerPoint slides or paper copies (if you use the song 
book this does not apply) from Oct. 16th - March 31, 2014 
please provide Robert Thompson with the title, date, and 
name song leader.  

 This includes Ladies Bible Class, devotionals etc. Thank You 

Dear WOCC,  

 Thank you for all the cards, calls and prayers. A 
big thank you to the children who made cards for 

me.  

God bless, 

Ellouise Zapalac 

Moved 

The Stafford's have moved.  Their new address is: 

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Stafford   
17014 Chianti Ridge   
San Antonio, TX  78255 

Romans CDs 

  Is there someone whom you would like to 

hear the gospel and have an opportunity to 

be saved before they die? You’ve been telling 

yourself that the time is not right, or that you 

don’t feel qualified to teach them? 

  One Thing you can consider is to order the 

Romans class CDs to give as a gift. 

Sign-up sheet is in the foyer. 

The Community Bible Class will not have class 
Thursday, March 20th. The class is making a trip to 
see the documentary “Jerusalem.” Participants 
be at the building at 9:00 AM.  

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 

THIS WEEK: 
Mar. 18 9:30 A.M. Ladies Bible Class 
Mar. 19 5:30 P.M. Fellowship Supper 
 7:00 P.M. By Faith… Abel & Enoch 

  (David Sparks)  
Mar. 20 9:00 A.M. Community Class  
     Field Trip   
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Mar. 28-29  Ladies Retreat 
April 13 3-5:00 PM Bridal Shower for  
    Erin Miller   
June 20-22  Family Camp  

 
SOFTBALL:    
Monday, Mar. 17   7PM & 9PM 
  (Field #2) 

REMEMBER: 

 Eileen Young, Diane Struttmann, Nelda 
 Baldacchino and Eddie Dunn/cancer treatments.  

 Bert Johnson/waiting for bone marrow transplant.  

 Verda Alston, Randy Bates’ mother.  

 Rudy Bates, Randy Bates’ brother/cancer. 

 James Charleston (John’s brother)/pneumonia. 

 Mike Wilson (Gerene Raney’s brother). 

 Donald & Odelle Evenstad (Don Evenstad’s parents).  

 Gerald Fruzia (Brett Fruzia’s father). 

 David Marshall (father of Anna Flournoy & Ava  LeMaire) 

 has a recurrence of cancer.  

 Please remember Sue Dunn, John A. Cheatham, 
 Margie Biggs and Velma Sparks  

 
EXPECTANT FAMILIES: 
Courtney & Shad Worley 
Jami & Brant Mathis 
Anna & Brian Flournoy 

Socks and Underwear for Homeless 
 

  Could you donate socks and underwear for dis-
tribution to the homeless at the Impact church? 
Please place men’s briefs or boxers (S,M,L) and 
simple white crew or tube socks in the red box in 
the foyer by March 23rd. If you would like to do-
nate money to purchase the above items, you can 
give your donation to Patty Yates. 
Thank you,  
Patty Yates 

Thank You 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

 Thank you so very much for all your cards, calls and 
the wonderful ham. Your love and support during 
this time and through the years Gary & I were taking 
care of mother & daddy have been such a support. 
You have always jumped in and helped with I needed 
it. My parents felt so loved and accepted here. Thank 
you so much! 

In Him,  
Nancy Stucky 

Dylan Beller and Serenity Beller were baptized 
Wednesday, March 12th. Congratulation Dylan 
and Serenity on your decision to be baptized. We 
are very proud of you.   

Arms of Hope Donations 
Ends April 13th 

 
Laundry Detergent 

Dryer Sheets 
Boxed Dinners 

 
Please place donations in the blue box in the foyer.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=5&ved=0CE4QFjAE&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eem.org%2Fabout%2F&ei=988hU5upKsTAkQfL1oGADQ&usg=AFQjCNFtvWwB1CaUtq4hPHf2vgJ4EjvsgQ&sig2=Ga9DnPC8iIgeutUYV3fLIw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.eW0

